
There had been a number of
vehicles broken into in the
Dunwich area in rural
car-parks where items had
been stolen.

We have been conducting
patrols of vulnerable areas
to offer re-assurance and
deter further offences

PCSO Matt Newman has been talking with a local care home
with a view to establishing the 'Herbert Protocol'. This is an
initiative where the home completes a list of information about
a resident which might prove helpful to emergency services
should the person be reported missing.

The SNT were involved in ensuring public safety on the 13th of
June when the OVO Energy Women's Cycling Tour visited the
area. It started in Framlingham, continued to Ipswich and
finshed at Southwold, home of the race sponsors, Adnams. It
was a challenging 130km route which has proven very
popular with Suffolk residents and visitors.

Police have been working in partnership with Halesworth Town
Council in relation to the re-locating of the teen shelter in the
Town Park. Youth workers from the Apollo Youth Club have
been engaging with those using the shelter and local Police
have been visiting the youth clubs to try and form a 'circle of
engagement' to gain the young people's confidence.

All Saints & St. Nicholas, South Elmham, Benacre, Blyford, Blythburgh, Bramfield, Brampton with Stoven, Chediston, Cookley, Covehithe, Cratfield,
Darsham, Dunwich, Flixton, Frostenden, Halesworth, Henstead with Hulver Street, Heveningham, Holton, Homersfield, Huntingfield, Linstead Magna,
Linstead Parva,Peasenhall, Reydon, Rumburgh, Rushmere, Sibton, Sotherton, South Cove, Southwold, Spexhall, St. Andrew, Ilketshall, St. Cross,
South Elmham, St. James, South Elmham, St. John, Ilketshall, St. Lawrence, Ilketshall, St. Margaret, Ilketshall, St. Margaret, South Elmham, St.
Mary, South Elmham, St. Michael, South Elmham, St. Peter, South Elmham, Thorington, Ubbeston, Uggeshall, Walberswick, Walpole, Wangford with
Henham, Wenhaston with Mells Hamlet, Westhall, Westleton, Wissett, Wrentham and Yoxford.

Each year the PCC and Chief Constable
go ‘On Tour’ around the county to talk to
local residents in seven town centres
across the county – one in each district
area. In our area they will visit:
Monday 6th August: Eye Broad Street (by
the Town Hall) IP23 7AF
11.30am-1.30pm
Friday 10th August: Beccles Sheepgate
(outside the Kings Head) NR34 9HQ
11.30am-1.30pm.
They will also be attending a series of
Public Meetings. The Mid Suffolk meeting
is at the Cedars Hotel, Needham Road,
Stowmarket IP14 2AJ on Wednesday 11
July; the meeting covering the Waveney
District Council area will be held on
Monday 9 July at the Wherry Hotel,
Bridge Road, Oulton Broad, Lowestoft
NR32 3LN and residents living in the St
Edmundsbury area are invited to the
meeting at the Newbury Community
Centre, St Olaves Road, Howard Estate,
Bury St Edmunds IP32 6RW on Thursday
12 July.


